Notice of Public Hearing on the
Ward County Appraisal Review Board

Hearing Procedures

The Ward County Appraisal Review Board will hold

a public hearing on the Ward County Appraisal
Review Board Hearing Procedures.

The public hearing will be held on May 13™, 2025
at 1:30 p.m. at the Ward County Appraisal District
808 S. Betty.

This notice was posted in a place convenient to the public at the Ward County Appraisal
District Office and at the Ward County Courthouse on May 8, 2025.
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